
CLBC Directors Meeting May 2022 

17th May 2022, 1100,       . 

Attendance: Rob Brown, Gary Marshall, Janet Pohl, Marilyn Robidoux, Carol Jean 

Chevalier, Brian Elliott. 

Treasurer Report:  

Bank Balance as of the 30th of April 2022 is $4500. There are twenty-one full-time 

members as of today. (These dues are not reflected in the bank balance of the 30th of 

April). 

Year to date-fiscal eight months ended the 30th of April 2022, we are on track with 

meeting and exceeding our Revenue projections, however we are overbudget with 

Expenses. It was necessary to purchase a new gas mower and string clipper and 

maintenance costs of existing equipment was higher than budgeted. Clubhouse 

insurance was $500 more than budget. Website 2 yrs. renewal and advertising costs are 

higher than budget, and we had the large replumbing cost to repair the pipes to the 

street not in the budget. 
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Correspondence: The CLBC received from Brenda Golden a review of the history behind 

the Fire Door in the Locker Room. As we keep gas powered equipment in the Equipment 

room, and we have a furnace in the Locker room, there is risk of a fire occurring due to 

gas fumes. Following a Fire Inspection review, approx. $10,000 was spent on a reno to 

the Equipment room in 2017 to bring this part of the building up to fire code safety 

standards at this time. THIS DOOR MUST BE KEPT CLOSED AT ALL TIMES to 

protect the rest of the building. We will purchase signage to this effect for mounting on 

both sides of the door. Till this is completed please remember to close the door. She 

also noted that all members should have access to the CLBSociety Bylaws. Bylaws are 

posted on the website in the Members Section under Meeting Minutes. We have also 

pinned a copy to the small bulletin board in the Locker room. 

A request was received from a Retired Teachers group to have a few hours of fun bowls. 

We have contacted them, and they will follow up with us after their 1st June 2022 

meeting. 

Old Business: 

1. Bowls Auction- at completion of auction all unsold bowls will be offered to other 

clubs or disposed of as garbage. 



2. Brenda Golden is kindly keeping us informed of her coaching schedule and 

persons contacted. She is doing a great job of reaching out to new possible 

members. 

3. Sardis Secondary School Reunion will be hosted by us on the 20th of Aug 2022 

from 1300 to 1500 for a few hours of fun bowling. If you wish to help with this, 

please let us know.  

4. OPEN HOUSE/ National Bowls Day 4th June 2022 1100- 1500. 

Janet and Marilyn will be distributing around town full page flyers for this event.  

COMMITMENT from all members is needed to make this a successful event. We 

will have available coffee, tea and water and tasty sweets. A game should be on 

display, and lanes open for those attending to try a bowl.  

Please Email Janet Pohl with your availability to assist by the first June 2022 (she 

can arrange a schedule)—a few hours by everyone makes it great for all. Thanks. 

Committee Reports: 

1. Social- Up coming Open House. 

2. Tournaments: Rob is hoping to have a Singles Male and Singles Female event next 

month. TBD 

3. Fundraising:  Corky’s Pub 1230 Lunch Wednesday 15th June 2022.  Tickets are $15 

and may be purchased from Janet. Email or call her if you wish to arrange another 

way to receive them. There will be a 50/50 draw, door prizes and TBD. 

New Business: 

1. Social Event Refund Policy:   

A) If CLBC cancels the event a full refund will be given. 

B) If a CLBC Member or Guest cancels less than 5 days before the event date, NO 

refund will be given. 

2. Coaching Lockers have been given to the coaches. They are all the bottom lockers 

along the window wall in the Locker room. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1215.    Next meeting 7th June 2022 at 1100 

Carol Jean Chevalier-Secretary /Treasurer CLBC 

 

 

  

 

 


